
 

 

Please see useful information overleaf 

Thornhill Primary School and Nursery 

 

Application for a Nursery Place 

Child's Name: Childs Date of Birth: 

Address: 

Postcode: Telephone Number: 

Email Address: 

Name of Parent/Carer: 

Does your child have a Statement of Special Educational Needs or will they require 
additional support in the Nursery?    YES/NO 
If yes, please provide us with details 

Does your child have any medical factors which we need to be aware of? If yes, please 
provide us with details 

Does your child have any siblings who currently attend Thornhill Primary or who may be 
attending in the future?     YES/NO 
If yes, please give their name(s) and age(s) 

Please indicate the sessions you would like your child to attend 

 in order of preference 1=1St choice 2=2nd choice 

We cannot guarantee your preference for morning or afternoon sessions 

5 afternoon sessions per week 
       8.45am till 11.45am 

5 afternoon sessions per week 
       12.15pm till 15.15pm 

    Full Days 30-hour code needed 

8.45am till 15.15pm 

   

Date of application: 

Signature of Parent/Carer: 



 

Thornhill Primary School Nursery provides childcare for children from 

3 years old. We offer 15 hours of nursery care either in the morning 

or afternoon, we don't offer a combination of mornings and 

afternoons. 

 

For those who qualify for 30 hours of childcare, full-day options are 
available. 30 hour codes must be sent in to school prior to your child 
starting nursery. Information about obtaining the 30-hour code can 

be found on the link below. 
 

https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2025/05/how-to-apply-for-30-
hours-free-childcare-and-find-out-if-youre-eligible/ 

 
 

Operating Days Monday to Friday 
Morning Sessions: 

- Drop-off: 9:00 AM - 9:15 AM 
- Pick-up: 11:30 AM - 11:45 AM 

Afternoon Sessions: 
- Drop-off: 12:15 PM - 12:30 PM 

- Pick-up: 3:00 PM - 3:15 PM 
 
 

All full-day children have school dinners which cost £3.54 per day. 
Children do not bring in packed lunches. 

 
 

Our nursery receives funding for all children and is required to 
provide attendance data to the Local Authority. Regular attendance 
is crucial, as inconsistent attendance may lead to the reassignment 

of a child's place to another child on the waiting list. 
 


